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Apprication has been received from the students for the transfer of admission from

BBA.LLB to BA.LLB course. It was resolved that as the e-pravesh portal is still open and

if seats are available in BA'LLB than the transfer is permitted'

The following rnembers attended the meeting:

1. Dr. Inarrur Rahman (Chairman)

2. Prof. Pavan Kumar Bhadoriya (Coordinator)

3. Prof. Narendra Dev

4. Dr. Mirza Moziz

5. Dr. Sunita Asati

6. Prof. ViPin Kumar Mishra

7. Prof. JatinVerma

8. Dr. Kishor Chitre

9. Mr. SanjaY Sharma

Coordinator of A ee


